
 

 
Date: August 27, 2024 

File: Signature IAD – 2024 

2024 – 107 

 

IAM/SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT IAD CONTRACT EXTENSION UPDATE 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

The current Collective Bargaining Agreement (CBA) for Signature Flight Support IAD will expire on August 31, 2024. IAM District 

142 and Signature Flight Support have agreed to extend the current contract until October 31, 2024.  

 

Both parties have agreed that all improvements and/or increases will be fully retroactive to August 31, 2024.  

 

Once future dates for negotiations have been scheduled, we will inform the negotiating committee and keep the Signature IAD 

membership updated at all times throughout the process.  

 

If you have not done so already, now is the perfect time to sign up for email and text alerts from District 142. Click on the buttons at the 

top of the District 142 website at www.atd142.org and enroll today. It takes five minutes of your time, and this is the best way to stay 

up-to-date and informed on everything happening with your contract, company, and union!  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, don't hesitate to contact District 142 General Chair Bill Wise at bwise@iamdl142.org.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 
John M. Coveny, Jr.   Bill Wise 

President/Directing General Chair  General Chair 

IAM District 142    IAM District 142 
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cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 
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